NDSWG Report to ROS

February 14, 2013 
NDSWG last met on January 15, 2013 at the ERCOT Taylor facility. 
Tony Kroskey of BEC has agreed to be the NDSWG Chair for 2013.

Frank Bhuiyan of LCRA has agreed to be the NDSWG Vice Chair for 2013.

Work continues on NOGRR034.
NDSWG is going to maintain a list of improvements to NMMS that will be considered when ERCOT develops future upgrades with Siemens.

NDSWG and ERCOT are going to maintain a list of items that will be non-reportable as interim updates.
An optional joint meeting with OWG will be held at OWG’s meeting on February 20, 2013 1-3:30. (Originally scheduled at NDSWG January 15 meeting)
ERCOT is hosting a user’s group meeting on Feb 22, 2013 at Taylor TCC1 from 8-3 with Siemens, NDSWG, and SSWG to exchange ideas for PTC and MOD (NMMS).

Next tentative NDSWG web-ex February 19, 2013

Next NDSWG meeting April 16, 2013
